
 

        

 

 
Dear Parent/Guardian 
 
Tuberculosis (TB) Screening Programme 
 
Please see the information from the National Health Service regarding the Tuberculosis (TB) Screening 
Programme for students. 

• TB Screening Programme and Booking Form 

• TB Information Leaflet 
 
If your son/daughter has arrived in the UK within the last five years and was born in a country identified 
by the World Health Organisation as being at high risk of TB they may be eligible for TB screening. 
 
The screening is due to take place in school once all consents have been returned and you will be 
notified of this by email.   

• Pupils 16 years and over will require one appointment  

• Pupils under 16 years will require two appointments  
 
If you would like your child to receive this immunisation, please complete the booking form on this link 
TB Screening Programme and Booking Form by 30 April 2024. 
 
If you have any questions, please email medicalform@qe.org 
 
Yours sincerely 
 
Medical Centre 
Queen Ethelburga’s Collegiate  
 

https://queenethelburgaams.azureedge.net/Tuberculosis__TB__Screening_program_and_Consent_Form-929.pdf?version=638490428771370000
https://queenethelburgaams.azureedge.net/TB_Awareness_Leaflet-930.pdf?version=638490428473400000
https://queenethelburgaams.azureedge.net/Tuberculosis__TB__Screening_program_and_Consent_Form-929.pdf?version=638490428771370000
mailto:medicalform@qe.org

